
Consultation on
school admissions
arrangements
The council is consulting on its school admission 
arrangements for the 2020/21 school year. 
Changes are being proposed to the admissions 
policy for nursery and the Published Admission 
Numbers for three schools in Tower Hamlets. 

Please visit the council website to view the 
proposals and complete the online 

questionnaire, which must be submitted  
by 4 January 2019.

www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/ 
SchoolAdmissionsConsultation




